
 

 

 

 

 

July 9, 2018 

 

 

Todd Williams 

Chick-Fil-A 

5200 Buffing Road 

Atlanta, CA 30349 

 

Re: Third Submission Review    Chick-Fil-A at Eagles Nest Village Center CSP No. 3 Amendment 

 Application Number:   DA-1404-12 

 Case Number:   2007-6032-03 

 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

 

Thank you for your third submission, which we started to process on July 3, 2018.  We have reviewed the application 

and all comments have been addressed and satisfied.  The Director of Planning will render a decision regarding Chick-

Fil-A at Eagles Nest Village on July 18, 2018. Please refer to the Notice of Pending Planning Department 

Administrative Decision for more details.   

 

As always, if you have any comments, questions or concerns, please send me an email or give me a call at 

dosoba@auroragov.org or 303.739.7121. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dan Osoba, Planner I 

City of Aurora Planning Department 

 
cc:  Kris Wiest, Merrick & Company 

 Scott Campbell, Neighborhood Services 

 Gary Sandel, ODA 

 Filed: K:\$DA\1404-12rev3 
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